
 

 
 

 
Guideline: Public Access Closed at Walsh Boat Landing  

 
 
The City of Austin Parks and Recreation Department Director, as authorized in City Code 
Section 8-1-3, issues the following guideline: 
 
 

Due to the construction activities at Walsh Boat Landing, the park, dock, and 
boat launch is closed to the public beginning September 23, 2019.  

 
 
This guideline supersedes any prior guideline regarding usage of the park, dock, and boat 
launch at Walsh Boat Landing. 
 
This guideline is posted at http://www.austintexas.gov/department/walsh-boat-landing 
 
Posted and Effective: August 23, 2019 
 
 
Liana Kallivoka, PhD, PE, LEED Fellow 
Interim Director 
Austin Parks and Recreation Department 
 
 


